  Dear Parents, 
  	 Wow, we are officially in 2nd quarter! We are seeing amazing things in our classrooms! Please remember to send in Fun Run permission slips
  	 Feel free to contact us if you have any questions! Our phone number is 659-3185. The best time to contact us is between 10:40 and 11:30. Also, we check email several times during the day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]		-Mrs. Clark, & Mrs. Dorris 









October 26, 2020



Upcoming Events
Chocolate Bars (daily)
$1.00

October 23:
End of 1st Quarter

October 29:
Trunk-or-Treat

October 30:
Fun Run
Fall Parties










 

 














Reading/Language Arts:
I can complete Unit 1 assessment.  

I can complete guided reading requirements. 

Ask your child about our Goalbuster Challenge!

Reading Homework: Students are expected to read 25 minutes nightly and have a parent/guardian sign their log.

Math: 
I can multiply a three-digit by one-digit number.

Writers’ Workshop:
I can proof read a paragraph and use editing tools.

I can identify adjectives.

I can complete a Words Their Way sort.

Science: I can explain how the human eye works.


Social Studies:  I can describe French in Missouri.


What We Are Learning!
Special Notes: 
 Students may bring a healthy snack to school each day. For example, dry cereal, popcorn, cereal bars, granola bars, crackers and fruit. Please do not send any items that are chocolate or have peanuts due to allergies.
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Reminders4th Grade News

Spelling Unit 8

Core Words (New Words): fast, felt, kept, notice, can’t

Cloze Words (Words that will also be on the test):  
there, their, people, only, right, began, it’s, young, learn, toward, really, become, ready, special, hundred




Students and staff are expected to wear a mask when social distancing cannot happen in ALL settings of the school. Please make sure your child has a clean mask daily and discuss the importance of keeping their mask on during the day. We want to ensure everyone stays safe and healthy.




If there is a change in transportation, you need to call, the office by 2:00pm at 573-659-3185. This way, we can ensure your child goes home the proper way. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to make sure all of our students make it home safely.
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